THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

Regents Communication ACTION REQUEST

Subject:

Committee Appointments

Action Requested:

Approval of Appointments to the Following Committees

Medical School Executive Committee

Louis G. D'Alecy, retroactive, twenty-one month term, December 1, 2006 through August 31, 2008, vice Miriam H. Meisler, resigned membership.

School of Nursing Executive Committee

Barbara A. Therrien, retroactive, seventeen-month term, January 1, 2007 through July 30, 2008, vice SeonAe Yeo, retired from University.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally J. Churchill
Sally J. Churchill

Vice President and Secretary of the University

January 2007